
LICENSING ACT 2003 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR A NEW PREMISES LICENCE 

Notice is hereby given that an application has been made by DP 
Shayban Limited to the Licensing Authority at North Devon District in 
respect of Domino's, Unit 6b, Anchorwood Retail Park, Taw Wharf, 
Sticklepath, Barnstaple, Devon, EX31 2BN for a new premises licence. 

The proposed application is to provide late night refreshment as 
follows: 23:00 to 05:00; the premises to close to the public at 02:00 
and will then continue to operate solely as a delivery service until 
05:00, 7 days a week. 

Representations should be received by The Licensing Team, North 
Devon District Council, Lynton House, Commercial Road, Barnstaple, 
Devon, EX31 1DG or by email to licensing@northdevon.gov.uk The 
Licensing Act 2003 Public Register, Record of Applications and 
representation form are available on our website at: 
https://www.northdevon.gov.uk/business/licences-and-
permits/entertainment-and-alcohol-licences

A copy of the application can be viewed at the Licensing Authority’s 
address during normal office hours by appointment. 

Any representations by a responsible authority or other person 
regarding this application must be made in writing no later than 28 
March 2025, stating the grounds for the representations. 

It is an offence knowingly or recklessly to make a false statement in 
connection with an application. The maximum fine on summary 
conviction is unlimited. 
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